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MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Supervisors

FROM: Philip B. Moy, Water Resources Department Director

DATE: November 7, 2017

SUBJECT: Approve Long Distance Travel to Las Vegas, Nevada for Water Resources

Technician Mark Miller to Attend Advanced Watercraft Disinfection Training from November

13, 2017 through November 16, 2017 for the Lake County Invasive Species Prevention

Program to prevent Quagga/Zebra Mussels within Lake County.

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: Water Resources Technician Mark Miller now leads implementation of the

County quagga mussel program. The proposed training incorporates components of the WIT II

disinfection training as well as more advanced issues that will help facilitate Mark in his instruction

and training of others within the Lake County Invasive Species Prevention Program.

FISCAL IMPACT: __ None _X_Budgeted __Non-Budgeted

Estimated Cost: $650.00

Amount Budgeted: $800.00

Additional Requested:
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Annual Cost (if planned for future years):

FISCAL IMPACT (Narrative): None.

STAFFING IMPACT (if applicable): None.

RECOMMENDED ACTION: Approve Long Distance Travel to Las Vegas, Nevada for Water

Resources Technician Mark Miller to Attend Advanced Watercraft Disinfection Training from

November 13, 2017 through November 16, 2017 for the Lake County Invasive Species Prevention

Program to prevent Quagga/Zebra Mussels within Lake County.
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